Confirmed case of Covid-19 (Friday 2 October 2020)
[bookmark: _GoBack]A member of the support staff has tested positive for Covid-19 at Unity College.  Two other members of staff and 12 children have been identified as being in close/direct contact with this member of staff and have been informed that they need to self-isolate for 14 days. If you have not been contacted over the weekend then your child should come to college today, Monday 5 October 2020
Mrs Cryer
